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Project Description 
The Florida Department of Transportation 
(FDOT) proposes to enhance safety and 
improve operations on State Road (S.R.) A1A 
from Milsap Road to Granada Boulevard (S.R. 
40) in Ormond Beach. The project is 
approximately 1.5 miles in length.   
The project plans to construct mid-block 
crossings in eight locations: Milsap Road, 
Benjamin Drive, River Beach Drive, Rockefeller 
Drive, Arlington Way, Ormond Parkway, 
Osceola Avenue, and Bosarvey Drive. All mid-
block crossings, with the exception of 
Rockefeller Drive, will be equipped with 
Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacons (RRFBs), 
Audible Pedestrian Signals (APS), overhead 
lighting, and in-road lighting. Rockefeller Drive 
will be equipped with a Pedestrian Hybrid 
Beacon (PHB). 

The project also plans to construct raised islands in three short segments (85 to 110 feet long) to 
encourage slower driving speeds and help enhance safety for pedestrians crossing S.R. A1A. Locations 
for the raised islands are north of Wren Road, north of Northshore Drive, and north of Byron Ellis Drive. 

Other improvements include repaving, driveway modifications, sidewalk and pedestrian curb ramp 
reconstruction, updated signage and striping, and drainage improvements.  
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Design: Completion - spring 2022                $    720,000 
Right of Way: Within existing — 

Construction: Funded - summer 2022                $ 3.3 Million 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 443512-1 Insert QR 
code here. 


